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NEWSLETTER ~ November 2018 

First Friday features paintings by Terri 

Meenach.  Her show is called “Adventuring 

into the Unknown.” Terri loves to experiment 

with different techniques as well as a variety 

of tools and mediums. Music will be provided 

by Connie Celustka, and wines are featured 

by White Heron Cellars. December’s artist will 

be Brad Brisbine. 

Two Rivers Presents:  
“Adventuring into the 

Unknown” 
Featuring Terri Meenach 

First Friday, November 2, 2019 

Sidewalk Sale Helps 

The Sidewalk Sale on September 22 brought 
in $530 to the gallery. We send a large 
“Thanks!” to Russ, Ronnie, Jean & Randy 
Knox for making this a beneficial project for 2 
Rivers. 

Pacia Dixon presented a wonderful show. 

 Pacia Dixon*:  $1,050 
 Other artworks: $561 
 Wine (donated): $91.25 
 Total Sales:  $1,702.25 
(*Another of Pacia’s works sold on Saturday 
for $250) 
Thank you to the Wenatchee World ‘GO’ 
magazine for a nice interview of Pacia and 
great pictures of her show.  

Coming Shows of  Members 

 Jan Theriault is the Featured artist 
at Confluence Health Radiology 
(Wenatchee Watercolor Society). 

 Robert Wilson’s show “Thinking Through 
Paint” begins November 2 at the Graves 
Gallery. 

 Dean Rainey has set up a Christmas Art 
Gallery of his western art at a store front 
on Wenatchee Avenue next to the 
Firehouse Pet Store. It will be open 
November & December. Dean will also be 
our featured artist in January. 

 Ginger Reddington has a show at Cafe 
Mela. 



Membership Matters 

 Thank you to Richard  Gerspatch for 
measuring our signs with his 20 foot 
ladder. 

 Terry Johnson has finished our new 
building signs and hopes to get someone 
to volunteer to get them. 

 Garden Terrace “Holiday Art Show” is 
November 17. Call Richard Gerspatch at 
669-4323 if interested. 

 Don Reddington, Ginger’s husband, 
passed away from Alzheimers. Our 
condolences to Ginger & family. 

 Russ Hepler was a guest on KPQ’s “The 
Agenda” representing the Graves Gallery. 

 The Exchange Building now has a recycle 
bin next to the garbage bin. Please use it 
when dumping the waste can. Also, do not 
park under the ‘Walk Bridge’ except 
loading & unloading. 

 Jen Evenhus taught a workshop in North 
Carolina just as a hurricane dumped rain 
near its finish. 

 Dan McConnell continues to have political 
cartoons printed on the editorial page of 
the Wenatchee World. 

 We have only 20 books left of Jon 
Browder’s, Little Mary Elizabeth Just 
Turned Three. What a great gift the book 
would make! 

 Make sure to check your art label for 
errors when you trade-out your works! 

Treasurer’s Report 

Terri Meenach reported at the last Board 
meeting that the gallery from January through 
August, 2018, had an income of just under 
$50,000 and that the gallery paid out to artists 
$20,000. 


